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  BY EMAIL 
 
September 24, 2021 
 
Dereck C. Paul 
President and CEO 
Lakefront Utilities Inc. 
207 Division St. 
P.O. Box 577 
Cobourg, ON K9A 4L3 
dpaul@lusi.on.ca 

Dear Mr. Paul:  

Re: Lakefront Utilities Inc. (Lakefront Utilities) 
Presentation of Settlement Proposal 
OEB File Number: EB-2021-0039 

Procedural Order No. 2 granted an extension to the deadline date for Lakefront Utilities 
to file a settlement proposal and adjusted the dates for the remaining settlement 
proposal steps.  

On September 17, 2021, Lakefront Utilities filed a settlement proposal with the OEB. 
The settlement proposal reflects a comprehensive settlement on all issues. On 
September 23, 2021, OEB staff provided its submission on the settlement proposal. 

Based on the OEB’s review of the settlement proposal and the submission from OEB 
staff, the OEB does not find it necessary to have the settlement proposal presented. 
The presentation of the settlement proposal on September 30, 2021, is therefore 
cancelled. 

Yours truly, 

Original Signed By 

Christine E. Long 
Registrar 

c:  All Parties 
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